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Scanning Services of America
Suite 220

91' - 19th Street
Washington, D.C. 20006

August 16, 1979

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your communication of August 10, 1979.

Please be informed that Scanning Services of America has not

begun operation as yet, and therefore, we have not handled any

radioactive materials under any conditions at any time.

In view of the likely-hood of our opening our services for

nuclear substances in Scanning Services of America, you may want

to temporarily sucpend our license. We have struggled long and

hard to get into operation, but are finding insurmountable

difficulties in completing our program.

You have been extremely helpful to us in the past, and very

tolerant of our ability to get into operation. We want to thank

you for your help.

Very Sincerely Yours,
i p s

O' QY &-C)Dr. Arthur A. Borris
President
Scanning Services of
America
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To: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19405
Att'n Mr. Boyce H Grier

Director
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